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MONDAY 14TH MARCH          
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School Council Meetings 

 General - 16th March 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

COVID CONTINUES 

Our thoughts go out to all the families and staff who have  
recently or are currently isolating due to ongoing COVID-19 
outbreaks over the last few weeks. 

I acknowledge that these ongoing outbreaks continue to   
create mixed feelings and added stress for the children and 
their families, but I would like to thank everyone again for all 
your ongoing support and we appreciate your understanding 
in maintaining the health & safety of our school community. 

We look forward to seeing you all back onsite soon! 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

What a wonderful day it was today for the School Swimming Carnival. It was great 
to see so many students smiling and having a fun time competing, enjoying the   
water and slide. Everyone participated well and demonstrated great sportsmanship. 
Thank you to the orange pod students for their management of the barbecue.  

Thank you to Todd for his coordination of the carnival and to all the staff and        
parents/ carers who assisted on the day. Your efforts ensured the event ran   
smoothly. Thank you also to all the parents/ carers and friends whose cheering  
added to the atmosphere of the day. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL AGM & CALL FOR NOMINATIONS  

A reminder to all parents/carers that the School Council AGM is on 

Wednesday 16th March, 6.00pm, at the school.  All parents and 

community members are welcome to attend.  We are still looking 

for nominations for parent members so if you are interested in 

being part of the school council team, please call the office for a 

nomination form. 



EASTER RAFFLE 2022 

It is that time of the year again when we ask our families to help us raise funds for 

the school by supporting our Annual Easter Raffle.  We are asking for  donations of 

eggs,  rabbits and  baskets so that they can be made into  wonderful and colourful 

prizes. If you are unsure about what to donate, please contact the office and      

Andrea, Jo, Viv or Sasha will be able to suggest some ideas. Tickets are $1.00 each. 

Could you please return sold tickets and money to the office by  Thursday 4th of 

April, 2022.  Raffle tickets were sent home last week.  Prizes will be drawn on 

Wednesday 6th April, 2022 and winners notified by 

phone. Thank you for your support! 
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ROOM 12 News 
Tonia & Clare 

Tonia and Claire 

Students have settled into their new classroom and we have been having lots of fun getting to 

know each other. It has been amazing to watch the friendships grow in the classroom and on 

the playground.  

In literacy we have been learning about Procedural text and have enjoyed looking at or listen-

ing to different types of procedures. We have been following recipes and have made cookies, 

milkshakes, fairy bread and pizza muffins so far. Room 12 have asked to make Tacos and 

hotdogs in the coming weeks. 

In numeracy we have been looking at measurement. We really enjoyed using different types 

of informal units to measure items in our classroom and using the measuring cups to talk 

about capacity and volume. 

For our Term Topic we have looked how it is important to move our body and taking care of 

ourselves through games, yoga, how to brush our teeth and how to wash our hands. 



Room 23 News 
Barbara & Mel 

Welcome to our room 23 update! Students have been really engaged in our Life Skills program using the Life 

Skills House and doing gardening around it and near the bike track area. Students have also been cooking 

and practising other house skills such as measuring, calculating time of cooking food and making beds. We 

have been doing a construction element in the curriculum that students are enjoying immensely. We have 

made crafts with paddle pop sticks, yarn globes, and our last project involved making a cube with our favour-

ite images. Room 23 was involved in weeding for the past few weeks and finally planted our winter flowers 

and veggies! Looking forward to seeing those cauliflowers and carrots Room 23!  

See you again in term 2!    



RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING REQUIREMENTS 

 

All testing must be completed at home before school with parents/carers reporting any 

POSITIVE Test results to:  

Belvoir Special School (02) 6059 8987with the following details:  

o Name of Student  

o Date of Test  

 

▪ State Departments – depending on whether you live in Victoria or NSW:  

o Victorian Department of Health:  

- Report a Positive Rapid Antigen Tests - Coronavirus Victoria website, or Coronavirus 

Hotline 1800 675 398 as soon as possible.  

o Service NSW:  

- Register it on service.nsw.gov.au or the Service NSW app as soon as possible.  

 

THE SCHOOL DOES NOT REQUIRE ANY NOTIFICATION OF NEGATIVE RAPID     

ANTIGEN TESTS.  

For the latest information from a positive result after undertaking a Rapid Antigen Test:  

▪ Victoria Rapid Antigen Tests  

▪ NSW COVID-19 Testing & Self-Isolating 

 

RECOVERED COVID CASES  

Anyone who has recovered from COVID-19 is exempt from testing and quarantine require-

ments if they are reexposed to a case within 30 days of testing positive. This includes not 

completing rapid antigen tests as you may still test positive while shedding the virus but 

you are no longer contagious / infectious. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=belvoir+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_en-GBAU921AU921&oq=belvoir+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512j0i22i30l2j69i60l3.4997j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests#report-a-positive-result-on-a-rapid-antigen-test
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/register-positive-rat-test-result?utm_source=servicensw_consumer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2022-01-21_sfmc_647_con_covid_newsletter&utm_content=05_covid_positive&utm_term=service.nsw.gov.au_blue_copy_link_
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing









